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I am an engineer for union pacific railroad and a 20 year employee working mountain 

grade territory. Having 2 man crew is vital to the safe operation of freight trains 

especially in grade territory for our safety as well as the safety of our community's we 

live and pass through day  and night.  2 person crews are for our safety as well as 

the publics. I don't want to even think about trying to do what we do with out a 2nd 

set of eyes and experience to get the job done. We work long hours with no set 

schedule being on call 24/7  


